
 
 

Monday 8 January 2024 
 
Dear parents, 
 
I would like to inform you of a change in our afterschool detentions procedures, as we believe in 
fostering a sense of responsibility and accountability in our students. 
 
Beginning Monday 8th January 2024, students will no longer be physically collected at the end of period 
5 and taken to their afterschool detention. Instead, we encourage students to take initiative, show 
integrity and attend the designated detentions independently. 
 
As a reminder, our current detention system includes: 

✓ 10-minute afterschool detention – teacher detention and late-to-lesson detention. 

✓ 30-minute afterschool detention – late-to-school detention and Faculty detention. 

✓ One-hour Leadership Team detention. 

 
It is important to note that although students can receive a long detention as a sanction for a serious 
incident, the system is tiered. Indeed, failure to attend a 10-minute detention will result in a 30-minute 
detention, and failure to attend a 30-minute detention will escalate to a one-hour detention.   
 
If your child has failed to attend a 30-minute detention, you will be informed by phone. Please ensure 
you have downloaded the MyEd application onto your mobile phone, to facilitate communication from 
the academy. The application can be downloaded using the link below: 
 
To install MyEd, search for “MyEd by Iris” in your app store and follow the installation instructions. 

 
We appreciate your continued support in reinforcing the importance of punctuality and responsibility 
in your child’s education. If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at 
cga@claton.hackney.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
Ms Karine Bergame 
Assistant Headteacher, Behaviou 
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